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Cox Communications and Fox
Corporation Announce Long-Term
Renewal Agreement

Cox Communications and Fox Corporation (Nasdaq: FOXA, FOX) (“FOX”) today announced a long-term renewal
of their distribution agreement for FOX’s portfolio of channels, including retransmission consent for the FOX
Television Stations.

Michael Biard, President of Operations and Distribution for FOX commented: “This renewal extends the
productive partnership we’ve long had with Cox and ensures that millions of our viewers across the country will
continue to enjoy FOX'’s leading sports, entertainment and news programming for years to come.”

The renewal covers distribution of the FOX Television Stations, FOX News Channel, FOX Business Network, FS1,
FS2, BTN, and FOX Deportes.

For further information: Matt Freeman 404-269-3561 matt.freeman@cox.com
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